Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Peter Connor, Lead Member for Housing, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraphs F6(a) (i) and (iv)(1), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve the variation of the terms contained within the Development Framework Agreement for Ordsall, in relation to the Radclyffe Primary School site, Phoebe Street.
The Reasons are that the proposed variations will enable the development of this site to continue within the timeframe set out within the Development Framework Agreement, will achieve the ultimate objectives of the Development Framework and hopefully increase the return to the Council through overage.

Options considered and rejected were. To continue with the development of the Radclyffe School site as set in the Development Framework Agreement for Ordsall.

Assessment of Risk:  Low.

The source of funding is: N/A.

Legal Advice obtained: Yes – Michelle O’Reilly - 793 2465

Financial Advice obtained: Yes – Nigel Dickens - 793 2585

The documents used to assist the decision process contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection.
Contact Officer:  Philip Holden


Tel No 7796069

	*
This matter is also subject to consideration by the Lead Member for Planning  and, accordingly, has been referred to that Lead Member for a decision.
	

	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Environment, Housing and Planning  Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed: Councillor Peter Connor

Lead Member for Housing

Dated: 28th September, 2007
*
This decision was published on 28th September, 2007.
*
This decision will come in force on 8th October, 2007 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

